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Media Statement 
 
 
 
 

Statement from RUH Chief Executive 
 
Royal United Hospitals Bath NHS Foundation Trust Chief Executive James Scott said: “I have 
not supported contract imposition. I have supported the view that the NHS needs certainty on 
the Junior Doctor’s contract and that the latest contract offer was fair and reasonable. It is really 
important that we have certainty over the working arrangements for new Junior Doctors starting 
with us on 1 August.” 

 
Ends 

 

http://www.twitter.com/RUHBath

